
January 31, 2017 

9:00 A.M. 

North Dakota Real Estate Commission 

1110 College Dr, Ste 209 

Bismarck, ND 58501 

 

Present:  Jerry Schlosser/Chair, Diane Louser/Vice Chair, Roger Cymbaluk/Member, Scott 

Breidenbach/Member, Jerry Youngberg/Member, Patricia M. Jergenson/Executive Director, 

Constance Hofland/Special Assistant Attorney General 

 

1. CALL MEETING TO ORDER.   Chair Schlosser called the meeting to order.  Roll call was 

taken.  Commissioners Schlosser, Louser, Cymbaluk, Breidenbach, and Youngberg were 

present by conference call. 

2. DISCUSS HB 1306.  Commissioners met to discuss HB1306 and the proposed amendment 

that will be submitted by the North Dakota Association of REALTORS®.  Executive 

Director Jergenson stated that HB 1306 will be heard before the House Government and 

Veteran Affairs Committee at 8 am on February 2, 2017. Mary Shelkey-Miller and Amy 

Hullet, members of the North Dakota Association of REALTORS® were present at the 

meeting and participated in the discussion.  The consensus of the Commission is to not 

change the Commission’s position and still oppose HB 1306 as it is presented.  

 

There being no further business Chair Schlosser adjourned the meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Amanda Renner 

Administrative Assistant 


